
I am writing today to express my firm disapproval of H57 currently being 
discussed by this committee.  I am appalled by the thought that any of our States 
elected officials could even consider 
this bill.  A bill that has a complete disregard for human life is certainly a sad 
commentary on those legislators who are supporting these procedures. 
 
I am following this bill and will certainly remember those names that ever vote in 
favor of H57 in the voting booth. 
 
Sincerely, 
Saundra Dubois 
Swanton, Vermont 
 
 


